
From: Ian Lyle
Date: 05/09/2019 08:32 (GMT+00:00)
To: Jill Bastow <j.bastow@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: York House Caravan park

Dear Jill
Further to our conversation yesterday I attach a specification sheet for the package treatment
plant – provided by the applicant.
 
I must admit whilst I understand the issue  raised  I don’t quite understand the logic behind the
  point being made by your colleagues
The Pods are on the site that already has  pp for tents and I think is unlikely to result in a
significant increase/ in any in the number of people staying on site at any one time.  It could be
argued that there will be less as there is a fixed number of pods / occupants ( 2 for each)
whereas there is  currently no restriction on the number of tents/occupants.  The package
treatment plant has been spec’d on the basis of peak capacity - touring caravans, pods  and
tents.  Clearly in the applicant’s interests to ensure that the treatment plant works well and does
not pollute adjacent watercourses. He will need a permit from the EA and if any breaches are
found then this could be rescinded – see link   https://www.gov.uk/permits-you-need-for-septic-
tanks/you-have-a-septic-tank-or-small-sewage-treatment-plant  Quality of output is therefore a
matter for other legislation/ control regimes
 
The fact that the pods may be in use for more of the year compared to tents again surely  isn’t
an issue as outside of peak season occupancy rates will undoubtedly fall meaning the package
treatment plans will  be operating well below peak capacity?
 
Kind Regards
 
 
Ian Lyle
Director
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